
                     

2025 KY State Fire School 
Vendor Information 

Lexington, KY 
June 11-15, 2025 

 
Date:  2/22/25 
 
To: All Vendors 
 
From:  Marc Henderson, KFA Vendor Specialist 
 
Re:  94th Annual KY State Fire School  
 
The 94th Annual KY State Fire School is rapidly approaching, and we are excited to announce that this year we will again 
be in downtown Lexington at the Central Bank Center located at 430 W. Vine Street, Lexington, KY.  
 
After discussion with numerous vendors and students we have made the decision that the Vendor Show will be held 
Saturday June 14th from 2:30pm to 8:30pm.  
 
Booth spaces will again be 10X10, draped and include a 6ft table and 2 chairs.  
Floor Spaces will be 20X40 in size.  
 
We are always open to ideas to get the crowds into the vendor hall and if you have any special promotions or ideas, 
please let me know.  
 
KFA Memberships will be processed directly by the KFA and will not be in the vendor packets again this year.  
 
I look forward to working with everyone and welcome any comments/ideas on growing the show. You can reach me on 
my cell phone at 270-499-1602 or by email at marc.henderson@kctcs.edu. 
 
Thank you!! 
 
Marc Henderson 
Vendor Coordinator 
Kentucky Firefighters Association 
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